
Personnel Committee cancelled their meeting for November as it was scheduled for the day before 
Thanksgiving and we did not have any agenda items.

Throughout the month of November we reviewed tenure packets for completion.  We found two of the 
three submitted were completed.  We forwarded all to VP Rivera for further review.


